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I am a child psychologist who has helped families who have lost children to suicide 

by guns. I am in strong support of ways we can reduce gun violence. This can be 

done, We have licensing laws for food trucks, nail salons etc. Why not something that 

can save lives. The gun lobby should not rule.  

States with gun dealer licensing have reduced gun trafficking by 70% and gun 

homicides by 36%. 


